

Spalding Parish Church of England Day School

26th June 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 2 RE - Food Bank Donations

This term in RE, we have been learning about thankfulness and the ways in which different religions and non-religions demonstrate thankfulness through their religious practice. As a part of this, we are looking at the Christian Harvest Festival celebration.

For our lesson this week we ask that, if possible, children could bring in one or more item of food that could be donated to a food bank as part of our learning on the Harvest Festival. Examples of ideal items include:

- tinned goods, e.g. soup, baked beans, tinned fruit, tinned meat and fish, tinned vegetables
- cereals
- pasta or rice
- pasta sauce jars
- biscuits
- tea bags or instant coffee
- sugar
- squash
- condiments e.g. ketchup, mayonnaise, salt, pepper

Once we have completed our learning, these food items will then be donated to Agape Care Food Bank as a continuation of learning on the topic of thankfulness. Any extra donations would therefore also be greatly appreciated. Please bring them in ready for Thursday 27th June.

Kind regards,

Beth Brown Year 2 SCITT Student



Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG
Tel: 01775 722333

enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk Follow us on Twitter: @SPCEDS

Head Teacher: Diane Mulley